
From: 	 Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG) (SM0). _ 
To: 	 Cunningham, Patrick (USAAZ);L 	ATF 	j(ATF); Crabb, John D. (ATF) 
CC: 

	

	 . Burton.L. FaithASI\/. 10); Colborn, Paul P (SMO); Gaston, Molly (SMO); Burke, Dennis (USAAZ); 
Admin. Assistant (JMD) (SMO) 

Sent: 	 5/17/2011 4:44:16 PM 
Subject: 	 Proposed redactions to OCDETF reports requested by HOGRC staff 
Attachments: 	 OCDETF Report 1.pdf; OCDETF Report 2.pdf 

Patj ATF 

Attached are two OCDETF reports responsive to Committee staff's request for all Fast and Furious 
OCDETF reports submitted during 2010. (Staff technically asked for all OCDETF reports authored by 
Bill Newell, but we plan to provide all 2010 reports regardless of author). As you recently did with the 
Melson briefing books, can you please let Faith know whether the release of these docs to the 
Committee would compromise the investigation/prosecution or would otherwise reveal sensitive 
information that cannot be disclosed? Thanks. You'll see some places, marked in red, that are proposed 
for redaction. If there are places marked for redaction that you think don't need to be, please let Faith 
know. Similarly, if there are places not marked for redaction that you think absolutely need to be, please 
let her know that as well. Thanks. 

Matt 
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